
Members’ Questions for Full Council Meeting, Thursday 27 April 2023 

 

 

Question from Cllr Blewett 

Given that we should ensure appropriate transparency in respect of the elections on 
Thursday 4 May; I hope that we will record the number of people who become 
victims of the Government's ID policy and are turned away from each polling station. 
 
Will we be advised of these numbers please? 
 
 
 
 
Question from Cllr Farmer 
 
Following the damning independent TIAA audit report into the management of the 
Shapley Heath project, Audit Committee asked Cabinet to provide a response to the 
management recommendations contained within the Shapley Heath Audit Review 
report, and to review the application of project governance, financial controls, and 
reporting for the Shapley Heath project and to provide a response to Audit Committee 
on lessons learnt.  
 
This independent review of the role of Cabinet and Members (an internal member 
review and reflection report) was prepared by Emanuel (Manny) Gatt and published 
on 6th February 2023.  
 
Which of the findings of this comprehensive independent report does the Portfolio 
Holder for Place not agree with? 
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